NORTH EAST TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS
MEETING
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2024

9:00 AM

Chairman Fredrick Shunk called the meeting to order with the Pledge of Allegiance. Also
in attendance were Supervisors August Neff and Russ LaFuria, Attorney Tim Wachter, and
Secretary Erica Carlstrom. 3

Chairman Shunk asked for public comments or concerns. North East resident Paul
Crowe asked if the Supervisors could try reaching out to Waste Management, he’s concerned that
they have not been picking up his or his neighbors garbage. He said it has been a few weeks
since it was collected. Supervisor August Neff said he wasn’t sure if that was something we as
the Township should do as they are privately contracted by the residents for garbage collection.
Supervisor Russ LaFuria stated that he would contact someone at Waste Management as his own
garbage was not picked up. Russ will report back with whatever news he hears. A motion from
Russ LaFuria and the second from August Neff approved the minutes of the November 4%, 2024
meeting as presented and passed by unanimous vote. Bills were presented for November 1%t -
November 17%, 2024 for approval and payment as follows:

General Fund Checks #3559-3584 $ 107,191.05
General Fund Debits Ach’s $ 623.01
Water Fund Checks #2906-2921 $ 18,451.76
Sewer Fund Checks #2745-2756 $ 12,067.78

Total approved by a motion from August Neff and the second from Russ LaFuria was
$137,710.59 and passed by unanimous vote.

Correspondence: None

Old Business: None

New Business:

Resolution #2024-011; SFTF for Steven & Noreen LaFuria. The small flow would be for
a new build on Cole Road. A motion to approve and sign Resolution #2024-11 was received
from August Neff and the second motion from Russ LaFuria. All in favor.




Resolution #2024-012; SFTF for Erickson for a new build on Cole Road. August Neff
made a motion to approve and sign the resolution with the second motion received from Russ
LaFuria. All in favor.

Secretary Erica Carlstrom is seeking approval to advertise the 2025 proposed budgets for
the Township. A motion from Russ LaFuria approving the advertisement was received and the
second motion from August Neff. Passed by unanimous vote.

After announcements, a motion to adjourn was received from August Neff at 9:10 am.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Erica Carlstrom, Secretary




